# St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 1 - 2015

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

#### Message from the Headteacher

#### Important Dates to note...

#### Dear Parents.

The children have settled quickly and once again the school is a bustling place. I have been very impressed by the children's attitudes to learning. It is always a delight to see them challenging themselves with enthusiasm. Please note the PTFA meeting on 16<sup>th</sup> September. They would love to welcome new parents. Please do support, they help to raise vital funds which enriches the work of the school.

Have an enjoyable weekend

Mrs K. Yuen

17th September – Parents' Evening
6pm – Willow and Cedar Classes
6.30pm – Juniper and Vine classes
7pm P.T.F.A. AGM Meeting in the hall

**21st September** - 9.30am School Mass in the school Hall followed by coffee and cake in support of Macmillan Cancer Support

**23rd September** – Royal Opera House Visit Y 3-6 **1**<sup>st</sup> **October** – **7pm** Headteacher Induction Mass followed by refreshments in the school. More details to follow.

### Young Leaders - Roles and responsibilities

The Year 6 children have all been given a letter explaining the process of Head Boy and Girl appointments and the election process. The closing date for letters of interest is Monday 14<sup>th</sup> September. All of our Year 6 children will have the opportunity to undertake a prefect role.



#### School Mass and Macmillan Coffee Morning

Our first School Mass for this academic year is on Monday 21<sup>st</sup> September at 9.30am and will be celebrated in the school - You are all invited to join us. This is the week of the Macmillian biggest coffee morning event; so after Mass we will be offering refreshments in support of this.

Any donations of cakes will be graciously received.

#### Recycle with Michael

Thank you for your donations of clothing an amazing 271 kilos has raised £54.20

## Value Focus for September

At the start of the new school year we will be focusing on the meaning of **Unity** 



"I can do things you cannot. You can do things I cannot. Together we can do great things." **Mother Teresa** 

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk